
PARENT NEWSLETTER 
November 2020 

.      Principal’s Message     .        
As we head into November, there will be many 

happenings at Bend. Progress Reports for all grades 

will be sent home on Monday, November 16th. If you 

have questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to 

contact your child’s teacher.  

I want to thank you all for helping keep Bend 

Elementary School open by following the guidelines 

of wearing masks on campus and in the parking lot 

at pickup/drop off. Other sites within our District 

have been affected by cases, and thankfully, Bend 

has not.  

Remember, in order to keep everyone healthy, send 

your child with a clean mask, daily. Washing masks 

nightly is preferred and recommended.  

I hope everyone has a wonderful November!   

-Mrs. Veatch 

 

.      School Information    .        
 
 

School Hours: *Campus Opens at 8:00am* 
Drop-Off times for all grades: 8:00am-8:15am 
 
School Day Times: 

TK/K- 8:15am-1:50pm (1:05pm Friday) 

1st-3rd– 8:15am-1:55pm (1:10pm Friday) 

5th/6th– 8:15am-2:40pm (1:55pm Friday) 

4th, 7th/8th– 8:15am-2:45pm (2:00pm Friday) 
 

Website: www.evergreenusd.org 
 

Phone: (530) 527-4648 Fax: (530) 527-4670 
 

Secretary Email: bgipson@evergreenusd.org 
 

 

Important School Dates 

End of Quarter 1: October 9th 

Progress Reports: November 13th 

End of First Semester (Q2): December 18th 

End of Quarter 3: March 19th 

Open House: May 27th 

End of Second Semester (Q4): June 10th 

Last Day of School: June 10th 
 

School Holidays & Breaks 

September 7th (Labor Day) 

October 12th-16th (Break) 

November 11th (Veteran’s Day) 

November 23rd-27th (Break) 

December 21st-January 1st (Break) 

January 18th (MLK Day) 

February 15th-19th (Break) 

April 5th-9th (Break) 

May 31th (Memorial Day) 
 

Morning Care & After School Program is not available 

until further notice.  

 

.            Our Creed            . 
    

At Evergreen Union School District we choose… 
 

SAFETY   

 I have self-control. 

 I choose to do what is right; 

 even when it is hard and no one is looking. 
 

KINDNESS   

 I take care of myself so I can help others. 

 I care for my community. 

 I act with compassion in all I do. 
 

RESPONSIBILITY  

 I choose to be a learner. 

I seek help when I need it,  

and I learn from my mistakes. 

I take opportunities to lead. 

RESPECT  

I hold myself accountable. 

I hold others accountable. 

I make this a place I want to be. 



 
School Closures 

We understand the frustration and inconveniences of 

school closing for our parents. Please know when we 

close, we have exhausted every other option. This year 

closures may happen due to COVID, power outages, or 

being short staffed due to illness and the limited 

availability of substitutes. Because we must get keep 

cohorts separate, we cannot combine classes when we 

are short staffed. We appreciate our parents flexibility 

during these unprecedented times.  

 

Find Parent Club 

FIND PARENT CLUB ON FACEBOOK: 

www.facebook.com/groups/bendbroncosparentclub 

 

 

Birthday Celebrations 
Normally, we would encourage you to bring a healthy 

treat for your child’s class to celebrate their birthday. 

Unfortunately, due to not being able to bring outside 

food or drink in for the whole classes, we ask that you 

refrain from bringing treats at this time.  

If you want your child’s teacher to recognize them and 

sing at lunch time with their classmates, please make 

sure you notify your child’s teacher.  

 

 

 


